
Charlie Smith 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/27/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02200-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
Thursday, March 27, 2025 8:44 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20240032 
DENY EU APPLICATION - RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20240032. 

Thank you! 
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Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Nancy Teresa Eannetta <nte1 @cornell.edu> 
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 4:42 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
DENY EU APPLICATION - RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Follow up 
Flagged 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Like the majority of homeowners on LGI, we don’t think the EU proposed sewer project is a good fit 
due to the fragile environment and lack of infrastructure, 
We don’t want this sewer system to be a duplication of the water system, where Jack Boyer placed 
water meters and lines wherever was cheaper and more convenient for him, two on our property 
which belong to neighbors. Most of us have a limited amount of property, so the 15 foot easement 
needed for this project is unacceptable, especially since it will be taken via eminent domain. 
We could go on but will end here and ask you to reject this proposal. 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Nancy and John Basile 
8500 LGI 
nte1@cornell.edu 
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